30-039-26130 ROSA UNIT COM #169

THE FOOTAGES FOR THIS WELL ARE NOT CORRECT IN THE
PERMIT TO DRILL AND THE ORIGINAL PLAT. THE SURFACE
FOOTAGES WERE CORRECTED TO 2460/S, 1695/W, AND A NEW
PLAT WAS RECEIVED FOR THIS WELL ON 08/13/1999.

THE ONGARD TABLES WERE CHANGED FOR THIS WELL BY
MARY ELLEN VILLANUEVA ON 10/19/1999 TO REFLECT THE
NEW LOCATION AND ELEVATION.



